Membership Opening Announcement
SLYC Web Home Page

MEMBERSHIP: The 2014 new membership drive has begun with Orientation Sessions scheduled for Saturday,
February 8th at 11:00 AM and Wednesday, February 19 at 6:00 PM. Applicants must attend one of the two
orientation sessions with at least one of their Sponsors'. Application forms will be handed out during the
Orientation Sessions, and must be returned to the SLYC by mail, post marked on or before February 28, 2014.
Only those application forms, handed out during one of the two Orientation Sessions, accompanied with two
Sponsorship forms, will be accepted.

CLICK FOR FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQ) Document.

Normal wording for SLYC Web

MEMBERSHIP: The new membership drive has concluded for 2014. We are proud to announce that
our membership is full at 200 members and is closed for new applications. The next membership
drive will be in early 2015, provided there are openings. Look here for announcements in early 2015
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